Marines told to stop using ‘sir,’
‘ma’am’ to avoid ‘misgendering’
superiors

No more “Yes, sir!”

The US Marines may ban recruits from respectfully addressing senior members as
“sir” or “ma’am” to avoid “misgendering” and offending them.

The woke recommendation was made in a new $2 million report commissioned by
the Corps from the University of Pittsburgh.

The exhaustive, 738-page study that the Marines first commissioned in 2020 said
traditional ways of addressing superiors were holding back gender integration.

Continue reading HERE

Source:
https://nypost.com/2022/12/22/marines-may-ban-sir-and-maam-to-avoid-misgender
ing/
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